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Dear Parent/Carer 

S5/6 Parents’ Consultation Evening: Thursday February 22nd 5-7pm 

You have recently received your child’s S5/6 Report and we are following this up with our annual S5/6 Parents’ 

Consultation Evening. This will take place on Thursday February 22nd, from 5-7pm and we are delighted that 

we can welcome you back into St Kentigern’s Academy in person for this event. 

I cannot stress enough the importance of this Consultation Evening. We have carefully timed the Report, 

Tracking Report and Consultation Evening so that we can work together to ensure the best possible progress for 

your child. We need to work in partnership to either raise attainment or reinforce excellence. I hope you can 

attend the Parents’ Consultation Evening and discuss with staff ways in which we can collaborate to support your 

child.   

For this evening, an appointment system will be in operation. Please register and book appointments online via: 
https://stkentigerns.parentseveningsystem.co.uk .  Appointments will be available to book online from 5pm on 
Thursday February 8th to 12pm on Thursday February 22nd.  

The Skills Development Scotland Careers adviser working with St Kentigern’s Academy is Sam Morgan who 

is available to talk to parents, if you would like to speak to him you can book an appointment. Alternatively, 

you can email Sam on samuel.morgan@sds.co.uk  Sam is keen to work with parents and encourages you to 

contact him at any time. 

The careers service also has several websites that can help with career planning  

 

www.myworldofwork.co.uk - resource to help you learn more about your career options 
www.mykidscareer.com - support for parents/carers 
www.digitalworld.net - digital technology career information 

 
I hope this Parents’ Evening is successful and there will be an opportunity for feedback both on the evening and 
thereafter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss S Murray 
Depute Head Teacher  
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